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I, Nounou strongly support the legislations that would permit individuals to operate 

Class I, Class III and Class IV all-terrain vehicles on highways that are not interstate 

highways. It will allow and improve safety by allowing riders to transition between off-

road trails and towns or recreational areas. It will have a bigger economic impacts 

and providing a boost to small business, bringing more visitors to rural areas. Have 

accessibility to make outdoor recreation more accessible for people who might not 

have access to large trailers or vehicles for transporting ATVs. I believe this policy 

can be implemented safely with proper regulations, such as speed limits and 

equipment requirements, to ensure minimal impact on other vehicles. For these 

reasons, I respectfully urge lawmakers to approve this and expand opportunities for 

outdoor recreation.  


